President’s Special Project:

October Bulletin 2023

Hello to all,
This is going to be an amazing year full of fun and learning to say the least!
This year Madame President Rose has chosen Arizona Girls State for her Special Project.

| am here to help give you a better understanding of the amazing program, how it is beneficial
and so important to our up and coming youth.

| have a wonderful presentation that | would be happy to share in person or via zoom anytime.
Please reach out to me if you would like to schedule some time for the presentation.

To get us started here are some facts about Girls State:
e Arizona Girls State is the GREATEST STATE IN THE LAND!

e Arizona Girls State has been running each year for the last 76 years,
all hosted at the University of Arizona. Go Wildcats!!

e \Xe had two years of virtual sessions during COVID. We were one of 2-3 Girls State Programs
that NEVER stopped during the pandemic. We adapted, overcame and succeeded.

e Girls State has produced more successful women than any other girls’ citizenship program to date.

e This program changes lives by bringing together dynamic young women for a week of
leadership, patriotism and community.

For more information on Arizona Girls State please visit the website at:
WWW.azgirlsstate.com or our facebook pagefacetbook.com/ArizonaGirlsState.
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